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7475 Westover * Houston, Texas 77087 * (713) 845-7405

Karen Jackson                      
              Laura Gonzalez

Principal                                                  Assistant Principal

February 9, 2015
SDMC meeting minutes
Time: 3:30-4:30 pm

Agenda

Surveillance Cameras

We are trying to get more surveillance cameras. Some incidents that have been occurring have been out of view in the surveillance cameras. 

Field Day

We would like for each grade level to plan activities for field day. Parents are not allowed to participate during field day unless they were selected as a volunteer (after having submitted a volunteer form).  Parents that are selected to volunteer will only be able to volunteer during field day with a grade level that their child is not a part of. If you know of any sponsors who would like to help with any donations (food, drinks, items, etc.), please let us know. 

Building Issues

There have been issues when the custodial staff are absent.

The restrooms are filthy. It is the responsibility of the faculty to also maintain the faculty restroom. Staff members need to clean up after themselves before exiting the faculty restroom. The restroom in the main office is for administration and the office staff only. There were also issues about the outside faculty restrooms and proper ventilation. 
Tutorials
It was informed that there were no second grade teachers that were offering any reading tutorials. There needs to be someone at each grade level that is offering reading and math tutorials. 

There were some concerns about how students were being dismissed after tutorials. Many students are sitting outside of the building and waiting for their rides without any adult supervision. Teachers should be escorting students to their designated areas after tutorials if they are in the after school program, as well as escort their tutorial kids to the front of the building to go home if they are not part of the after school program. 

Questions/Concerns

There were questions if we could celebrate those students’ success on any of the practice STAAR exams. 
